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 September 2024 Newsletter 

 
Happy Black Breastfeeding Week!  I know there have been some incredible initiatives/events going on around the state 
surrounding this.  Please send us pictures so we can celebrate those events in next month’s newsletter.  
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It is almost officially Fall! Hopefully everyone has had an opportunity to enjoy some Michigan summer beauty and 
maybe even sneak in a lake or beach day.  

 

 

July/August Happenings 

PSI Annual Conference 

July 26-28, PSI held their annual conference in Washington DC.  There was record turnout as well as informative and 
captivating keynote and breakout sessions.  Please consider joining us next year in New Orleans, July 11-13, 2025. 
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Upcoming Michigan PSI Events 

PSI 2 Day Perinatal Loss *Clinical and Supportive Care, September 9-10 in Battle Creek and 
September 16-17 in Ann Arbor.   

Battle Creek training was grant funded for the region and is closed, but limited availability still remains for Ann Arbor. 
Please see below for information on how to attend.   
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PSI 2 Day Perinatal Mood Disorders: Components of Care Training and Advanced Perinatal 
Mental Health Psychotherapy Training in Marquette, October 22-24. 

Please join us in the beautiful Upper Peninsula this Fall for one or both of these Fantastic training opportunities.  The 2- 
day will be held Tuesday and Wednesday, October 22-23 and the Advanced Psychotherapy on Thursday, October 24.   
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*PSI MI will be awarding several $200 scholarships to use toward these Marquette trainings.  
If you are interested, please email Amy Lawson at: amy.amylawson@gmail.com 

mailto:amy.amylawson@gmail.com
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Happenings Around the State 

 

Jewish Fertility Foundation Detroit’s Kickoff Event, Thursday, September 5.  

 

 

The Fourth Tri Sanctuary in Ferndale 

Community events, including three different Sanctuary Circles each month occur and can be found on the events 

calendar: https://www.fourthtrisanctuary.com/events. The Support Grief and Infant Loss circle is on the first Thursday of 

each month, The Parenting without a Parent group meets the second Tuesday of each month, and the NICU moms 

group meets on the last Monday of each month.  

 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.fourthtrisanctuary.com/events__;!!BpIQes_qxZqOi5Wf!P2XajJ0Pd4kBGGnTd0jsWWT58m-NGbJjHj0IarpJbmbzgY4af-_K-LsczcMt6kPVo8IziMGtbqODcGXvbIW_fOizevJI$
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Lansing Out of the Darkness Walk, September 21.   
On-Site Registration Starts: 11:00 am 
Program Starts: 12:00 pm 
Location: Adado Riverfront Park, Lansing, MI 
Contact: Liz Baker and Liz Winowiecki 
Contact Phone: 517-388-1655 and 517-898-0523 
Contact Email: ootdlansing@gmail.com and lizparish1995@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:lizparish1995@gmail.com
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Angelene Love-Adams 

Angelene Love-Adams wears multiple crowns to wrap her community individualized support, to reduce the maternal 
and infant mortality rates for Black and Brown birthing people. She is a lactation supporter, equity advocate and full -
spectrum doula. She earned her Bachelor of Science in Health Education from Eastern Michigan University and is 
currently pursuing a Master’s in Public Health Education and a Certified Lactation Counselor certification. Angelene 
works diligently to identify, create, and strengthen partnerships with community individuals, grassroots organizations 
and systems to effect change centering the Black families who have been systematically oppressed.  

Angelene is the Human Milk Transport Coordinator for Mama’s Mobile Milk, a free program that delivers human milk 
from mothers to their separated babies around Michigan, including separation due to encaration. Additionally, she is the 
co-owner of Wrapped in Love Doula & Lactation Services, an organization that aims to support families in their birth and 
beyond journey by wrapping them in love, advocacy, support and education every step of the way, also providing equity 
and community collaboration consulting.  

Angelene recently and enthusiastically stepped into the role of Program Director for the Survivor Moms’ Companion 
program. This is a psychoeducation program that supports birthing people navigate childhood maltreatment and trauma 
that may resurface during the perinatal period and early parenting, by connecting families with culturally congruent 
tutors to walk alongside them during their healing journey. In this new role Angelene is prioritizing weaving equity into 
the framework of the program to ensure the needs of all families are me. She believes that with new insight and lived 
experience she brings to the program it will grow, flourish and scale to reach more families outside of Michigan.  
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The Survivor Moms’ Companion (SMC) Program has been given the opportunity to provide this training to doulas and 
MIHP workers in specific regions at zero investment. This has been a great fit for many as doulas provide near peer 
support. Doulas are often already in client homes and are a safe space for clients to go through the program. However 
we find that clients need to have support from all birth and beyond professionals so we invite all birth adjacent 
professionals to attend our training. The parent company to SMC Growing Forward Together also provides additional 
support and training like; assistance with referring to the program, professional development and more. Check out our 
website- survivormoms.org 

We hope to connect more with you to share about our offerings and upcoming trainings! As we work daily towards our 
goal of a world where trauma history, gender, and race are no longer predictors of outcomes 

 

Stacey Figg 

Our very own Beautiful and Brave PSI MI Secretary and Board Member, Stacey Figg, recently recorded Episode 37 for the 

I AM ONE Podcast.  Check out her amazing story where you find your podcasts.   

 

 

*We have amazing PMH professionals across the state.  Let’s learn about each other. Please tell us about 

yourself and send us a picture to spotlight you in our newsletter and on social media.   
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 If there is a community baby shower or event in your local area that you are interested in 

bringing PSI MI representation to, let us know.  We can make sure you are set up with materials 

to distribute and whatever else you may need.  

 If you love social media and designing and want to lend your time to help us grow in that 

capacity, please reach out.   

 

 

 

THANK YOU all for everything you do! Have a FANTASTIC month! 

 


